
 
 

November Newsletter    
We had a wonderful month of October visiting 

Lehner farms, exploring the insides of pumpkins 

and attending our first Storytime in the Sanctuary 

for this year.   Last week, we had a fun time 

celebrating Halloween, having our Halloween 

parade  and sharing in the excitement of 

wearing Halloween costumes to school. Thank 

you for your contributions to our Halloween 

parties, we appreciate your generosity! 

 

This month we will be creating Thanksgiving crafts 

and cards to send to older members of New 

Hope Church.  These brought a lot of joy to 

members last year, so we are excited to continue 

the tradition. 
 

We are so grateful to teach your children each 

day and to have your families be a part of our 

New Hope Preschool and Education community. 

We wish you a happy and healthy Thanksgiving! 
 

Turkey Trot   
We are excited to launch our Turkey Trot school 

fundraiser. Last year, we purchased the rubber 

mulch and large outside house for the 

playground. We also purchased riding toys and 

other items for the large muscle room. We are 

very grateful for your support which increased 

safety and enjoyment for our students. Please 

watch for an email flyer and fundraising 

envelope being sent home this week. At the end 

of the fundraiser on November 16th and 17th, the 

students will wear their turkey hats they create, 

enjoy an obstacle course and celebrate with a 

pizza party.  

 

Kindergarten Information Night 
We will be hosting a Kindergarten Information 

Night for our older students who could be going 

to Kindergarten next year on November 9th from 

6:30 -7:30 pm in the pavilion. This is an opportunity 

to meet our teachers, learn about our program 

and engage in a question and answer discussion. 

Please contact the office if you have any 

questions. 
  

 

Upcoming Events 
Nov. 2-4 Speech screenings 

Nov. 9   Kindergarten Information Night 

 6:30 – 7:30 Pavilion 

Nov. 17-18 Turkey Trot 

Nov. 22 -23 No School- Fall conferences 

Nov. 24- 29 No School --  Thanksgiving Break 

  

November Tuition 
Tuition will be posted today, November 1 for 

payments through Tuition Express.   

 

Conferences 
Conference sign-ups will be out soon. The 

conferences give you an opportunity to discuss 

your child’s assessment and ask teachers for 

feedback. In addition, your child’s teachers will 

be able to provide input for class placement for 

the 2022-2023 school year.  
 

Illness policy 
As we move further into the flu and cold season 

please be considerate and do not bring your 

children to school if they are not feeling well. 

Please do not bring them if you have given them 

medicine.  Children may return to school  48 

hours after being fever free without the use of 

fever-reducing medication. 

 

Holiday gift ideas 
To help you children develop important fine 

motor and school skills, please see suggested gift 

ideas to consider for your child: 

Watercolors, watercolor paper, safety scissors, 

stickers, crayons, magnatiles, construction paper, 

playdoh, plastic tweezers or scissor scoops and 

pom poms.  

 

Reminder: Please send a coat, hat and gloves 

with your children each day. We will continue to 

go outside on sunny but cool days.  


